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NEW MEMBERS





Individual Members


 


Dennis Cancino


DHL Global Forwarding


 


Kari Mejia


GIF Services, Inc.


 


Scholarship Circle


 


Added to Toyota Motor Sales USA, Inc. are Jiang Chang & Dawn Wright








It has been an exciting summer! Starting with our Customs Classification Event in June to our annual Hollywood Bowl celebration to our most recent C-TPAT Web Portal Discussion, which was standing room only. These “Customs Professional Network” (CPN) programs are very educational and our board is looking at other topics that would be of interest to our members.  





Further in this newsletter, our OWIT representative, Lilia Navarette, has discussed OWIT’s Annual Conference in San Francisco.  I, too encourage you to attend.  The program is exceptional this year and it would be great to have a large contingent from the Los Angeles Chapter supporting our sister Chapter in Northern California.





On September 21st, WIT-LA will be a sponsor at the 6th Annual Great Tug Boat Race of Queensway Bay and Maritime Industry Salute to Monika Wegener, our very own Executive Secretary. This is a fund-raiser for the International Seafarers Center of Long Beach-Los Angeles (ISC).  ISC is the last open center serving the needs of all seamen in the Ports of Long Beach and Los Angeles.    The Center provides services to seafarers from all over the world visiting the Ports of Los Angeles and Long Beach.    This event is scheduled at 5:30 p.m. aboard the Queen Mary, with tug boat races beginning at 6:00 p.m. followed by dinner at 7:00 p.m.   Tickets for this fund-raiser are $100 per person.  For further information email your request to:  � HYPERLINK "mailto:propellerclub.lalb@verizon.net" ��propellerclub.lalb@verizon.net�





We are sad to bid farewell to our Treasurer, Robert Olson, who has joined Nissan North America, and is relocating to Tennessee.  However, we welcome, Jing Chang, Toyota Motor Sales, as our new Treasurer.  We were also sad to say goodbye to long-time board member, Alicia Rodriguez, who left her position at Nissan to join Toshiba in Orange County.  If you would like to become more active with the WIT-LA board, please contact us at wit.la@verizon.net.





The program committee is working on our fall program and we will announce our upcoming events shortly.  Mark your calendars for our WITmas dinner on December 13th.
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OWIT Corner………





Hello everyone,





Once again, it’s time to update you on what is going on at OWIT and what I have been doing as WIT-LA’s representative. 





As OWIT’s Executive Vice President, I have been immersed in the strategic planning and preparations for this year’s OWIT Annual Conference which will be held in San Francisco September 13-15. I encourage you to register and attend this great event with a fantastic program. The program will include 3 tracks covering a wide array of global issues and there will be 18 sessions within those 3 tracks. Take advantage of the early bird registration which ends August 14th.  Here’s the registration link � HYPERLINK "http://wit-nc.com/Conference_registration.htm" ��http://wit-nc.com/Conference_registration.htm� 





During the Spring Board Meeting, hosted by our Orange County Chapter, since OWIT’s president Leann Hackman was a little busy giving birth to her second child, as OWIT’s EVP, I chaired this meeting attended by members from the U.S., Canada and Mexico and discussed OWIT’s future goals and objectives, held a forum on how to further bring OWIT chapters together so that more can take advantage of the resource pool, we discussed regionalization as a possibility as well as OWIT’s future events.  In addition to the board meeting, we were hosted by the Commercial Director of Ensenada, Mr. Oscar Ochoa, where he gave us a presentation covering the current state of the Port of Ensenada and their very interesting short and long term goals. We also had the opportunity to visit local companies in Ensenada within one of their most important industries. It was a very valuable trip.  Elizabeth Glynn, WIT-LA board member and VP Marketing for OWIT, presented the marketing goals for OWIT. 





Next year’s Spring Board Meeting will be held in Monterrey, Mexico in May, 2007.  As we continue to expand globally, we are looking forward to having our next OWIT Board Meeting in Mexico’s top industrial city. Monterrey’s board is preparing to host this event and plans on having local business people for us to meet to continue to expand our network of prospective clients and alliances and to learn more about doing business in Mexico.





We are also in our last phase of development of our new OWIT website. As part of the OWIT website committee, along with a great team of individuals, I have been working with our website design company in Lima, Peru, to develop a great website for all our members with great functionality and resources. I will advise you as soon as it is ready for launch.





As always, if you have any questions about OWIT, please do not hesitate on contacting me at � HYPERLINK "mailto:lcnavarrete@yahoo.com" ��lcnavarrete@yahoo.com�





Lilia Navarrete


WIT-LA Rep


OWIT Executive Vice President






































CUSTOMS CLASSIFICATION SEMINAR





Contributed by Vanessa Pareda





All seats were filled at WIT-LA’s informative Customs Classification Seminar on Thursday, June 29.  The seminar included guest speakers, Bruce Leeds, Senior Export/Import Advisor for The Boeing Company and Anthony Piscitelli, Supervisory Import Specialist for the U.S. Customs and Border Protection.  The seminar focused on classification and the general rules of interpretation. 












































Chairwoman of the Board


Caroline Brown


Comerica Bank


T:  (310) 297-2852


E:  � HYPERLINK "mailto:cvbrown@comerica.com" ��cvbrown@comerica.com�





President 


Kollyn Kanz


Wells Fargo HSBC The Trade Bank 


T: (213) 253-3573


E: � HYPERLINK "mailto:kanzko@wellsfargo.com" ��kanzko@wellsfargo.com�





Vice President


Ikue Duncan


Toyota Motor Sales, USA, Inc.


T: (310) 468-5181


E:  � HYPERLINK "mailto:Ikue_duncan@toyota.com" ��Ikueduncan@toyota.com�





Treasurer


Jing Chang


Toyota Motor Sales, USA, Inc.


T:  (310)-468-4245


E: � HYPERLINK "mailto:jingchang@toyota.com" ��jingchang@toyota.com�


 





Secretary & Historian 


Brian Murphy


Stein Shostak Shostak Pollack & O’Hara


T:  (213) 630-8888


E:  � HYPERLINK "mailto:bmurphy@steinshostak.com" ��bmurphy@steinshostak.com�








Programs & Education


Sandra Calloway


Herbalife Intl. of America


T:  (310) 952-0100


E:  � HYPERLINK "mailto:sandyk@herbalife.com" ��sandyk@herbalife.com� 





Vanessa Pereda


L.A. Area Chamber of Commerce


T:  (213) 580-7538


E:  � HYPERLINK "mailto:vpereda@lachamber.org" ��vpereda@lachamber.org�





Lisa Donabedian


Interstate Personnel Services


T:  (310) 233-3418


E:  Lisad@interstate4jobs.com





Membership & Marketing


Elizabeth Glynn


Raytheon


T:  (310) 647-4779


E:  eglynn@aol.com


  


Sarah Stroth


N.F. Stroth & Associates


T:  (310) 937-1587


E:  � HYPERLINK "mailto:sarah@infstroth.com" ��sarah@infstroth.com�








Newsletter & Media Relations


Hana Hrabec-Snyder


Bank of the West


T:  (323) 727-6393


E:  � HYPERLINK "mailto:hhrabec-snyder@bankofthewest.com" ��hhrabec-snyder@bankofthewest.com�





OWIT Representative 


Lilia Navarrete


International Marketing Consultant


T:  (626) 796-2070


E:  � HYPERLINK "mailto:lcnavarrete@yahoo.com" ��lcnavarrete@yahoo.com�





Executive Secretary


Monika Wegener


M. Wegener & Associates


T: (818) 951.2842


E: monika.wegener@verizon.net
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September 13-15, 2006 OWIT World Conference


�Building the Bridge from Market Access to Global Trade


The OWIT Conference provides a forum for professionals from around


 the world to learn, network and grow professionally with hundreds


 of their peers, industry leaders and experts in such areas as international


 trade best practices, supply chain management including IT global 


solutions, compliance, and market entry including multicultural 


implications of international trade. 


.For more information and to register visit � HYPERLINK "http://www.wit-la.org" ��www.wit-la.org�. 








WITmas Dinner – December 13, 2006
































Company Name


Street Address


City, State 00000





Foreign Trade Association of Southern California


P.O. Box 743049


Los Angeles, CA 90004








